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Application Window Open for Aerospace Engineer on the Technical Working Group of 
the Statewide Broadband Advisory Board.  

Updated on August 3, 2023. 

Purpose: 

The board is seeking qualified candidates to serve on the Technical Working Group for the Statewide Broadband 
Advisory Board (SBAB). The Alaska Broadband Office was founded to support the investment of the expected 
broadband infrastructure funding that the State of Alaska will receive from the Infrastructure, Investment and Jobs Act 
(IIJA). The technical working group will play a key role offering their technical expertise to the Statewide Broadband 
Advisory Board, to support the mission of the Alaska Broadband Office to bridge the digital divide in Alaska.  

Qualifications:  

The SBAB is seeking an Aerospace Engineer who has expertise in their field and project work experience in the state of 
Alaska. Anyone is welcome to apply for this vacancy if they feel they have the relevant experience to offer appropriate 
guidance to the SBAB. 

Expected Contribution:  

Members of the advisory board and broadband technical working group are not entitled to compensation, per diem, or 
reimbursement of travel expenses. It is expected that the members of the Technical Working Group commit to meeting 
semi-regularly on a volunteer basis to support the efforts of the SBAB. If appointed, members of the Technical Working 
Group should expect to commit 3 to 5 hours of work every month to board matters.  

Application Period:  

The application period is reopening for only the Aerospace Engineer vacancy. At this time, no due date for the application 
has been set. Public notice of the closure of the application window will be posted a minimum of 2 weeks before any set 
future deadlines.  For questions, please contact the Alaska Broadband Office via email or phone at 
anessa.feero@alaska.gov, ced.abo.general@alaska.gov,  or 907-269-8159. 

Thank you, 
 
Anessa Feero 
Administrative Specialist, Alaska Broadband Office 
Department of Commerce, Community, and 
Economic Development 


